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       Meeting Notice 

 

                       FY 2016 Budget Public Hearing 

 

                                 New Durham, NH 

 
Notice is hereby given that the New Durham Budget Committee, 

pursuant to RSA 32:5 I, will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2016 

Fiscal Year Town Budget (January 1 through December 31, 2016)  at 

  

7:30 p.m. 

at 

Town Library 

2 Old Bay Road 

New Durham, NH 03855 

On 

January 14, 2016 

 

In the event of inclement weather necessitating the cancellation of the 

planned hearing, it will be re-scheduled to be held on Monday, January 

18, 2016 at the same time and place.   

posted this 5
th

 day of January, 2016 

/s/ Carter Terenzini, Interim Town Administrator 


